
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school this coming Monday in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. 

holiday.  

 

This is the final week before the end of the first semester. Please talk with your child and check 

ParentPortal for any outstanding assignments. If you have questions about their progress, make 

sure that you reach out to the teacher as soon as possible.   

 

Eighth graders will take their science benchmark on Friday of this week. 

 

Our basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home against Southwest Middle School on 

Thursday. The wrestling team will have a match on Thursday at Southwest Middle.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


